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DCP/NRC0113
Docket No.: STN-52-003

June 20,1994
Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

A'ITENTION: MR. R. W. BORCHARDT

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF " REQUESTS FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON THE
AP600" FOR PROPRIETARY INFORMATION

Dear Mr. Borchardt:

Westinghouse has reviewed for proprietary material the NRC " Requests For Additional Information on
ie AP600" received in a letter dated June 15, 1994. Our review indicates that the RAls contain no
information that Westinghouse considers proprietary.

Please contact Brian A. McIntyre (412-374-4334) if you have any questions concerning this review.
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A /
Nicholas J. Liparuto, Manager
Nuclear Safety & Regulatory Activities
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cc: T. J. Kenyon, NRC
B. A. McIntyre, Westinghouse
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